Con!ers, Tamika

From: Denise D Dunn

Sent: Sunday, February 2, 2020 8:20 AM

To: Statements

Subject: Statement of Position Submitted by Denise D Dunn

Statement of Position Submitted

Name

Denise D Dunn

Email

ddunn1956@earthlink.net

Docket

E-7 sub 1214

Message

I do not believe that Duke should be ailowed to have a date increase until they have cleaned up all of their Coal
Ash problems it is not the consumers fault that they made the mess. Also I noticed they say it is to replace

equipment, they should already budgeted for this just like we would have to budget for equipment in our
household as it wears out. In 2018 they posted a profit of of 24.5 BILLION!
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